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Deputy David Cullinane,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

29/03/2022

RE PQ 12757/22

Question
To ask the Minister for Health the breakdown of all non-medical consultancy work procured by his Department and

the HSE by the number of contracts in excess of amounts (details supplied) vin each of the years 2016 to 2021
and to date in 2022, in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane

Response
Deputy Culiinane,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Please see list of Advisory & Consultancy Services attached.

| trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2688 or via ghop@hse.ie.

Yours sincerely,

JohnfSwords| National Director of Pracurement | HSE | 2™ Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |
Tel/+353 (01) 6352688 | Email: john.swords@hse.ie



